
From: Burton, Kenneth <krburton@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/31/2017 3:08:33 PM
Subject: RE: Payroll

Danny,
 
I have signed Catherine, which I was told was the intern. There was not a salary but went based on our discussion to 
not slow down the process. I have not seen or signed Tori Beth. The paperwork might be with Lily.
 
Thanks,
 
Ken Burton
Budget Manager
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
Phone: 803-734-9917
Fax: 803-734-9887
krburton@aging.sc.gov 
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 7:51 AM
 
To: Burton, Kenneth 
Cc: Broome, Darryl 
Subject: Re: Payroll
 
​No problem. Let me check with Lily when I get in this morning. I'll get back to you, if we need more. Thanks
 
DV
 

From: Burton, Kenneth <krburton@aging.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 7:29 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: RE: Payroll 
 
Danny,
 
I apologize for the delay that I was out of the office. I did sign a form for an intern without any salary about. I have not 
seen any other documents at this time. I will check with Cheryl and Ruchelle if there are any items pending.
 
Thanks,
 
Ken Burton
Budget Manager
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
Phone: 803-734-9917
Fax: 803-734-9887
krburton@aging.sc.gov 
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 12:27 PM
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To: Burton, Kenneth <krburton@aging.sc.gov>
 
Cc: Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Fw: Payroll
​Ken, just checking on this. Thanks

From: Danny Varat
 
Sent: Friday, May 26, 2017 10:27 AM
 
To: 'Burton, Kenneth'
 
Cc: Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: Payroll 
 
​Ken, do you have what you need from me for Catherine and Tori Beth? I just want to make sure they're on the 
payroll at the right amounts as of the 15th.
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